Ref:Prom/BTE/Ldr

27 April 2020

Dear Parents, Carers and Year 11 Students
RE: Prom Update

| hope this letter finds you well during this challenging time. After consultation with the
Prom Company, it is with sadness that | write to you to inform you that we have made
the decision to cancel our 2020 Prom.

In light of the situation that we find ourselves in and the current government advice,
we are uncertain as to the social distancing measures that will be in place come July.
Consequently, we feel it is in everyone’s safety and best interest to cancel this event.
Whilst we know this will be very upsetting for you and your family, the wellbeing of our
pupils and staff is paramount.

We are hoping that we will still be able to celebrate your child’s school career at our
annual Awards Evening, which will take place in the autumn term.

Prom Refunds will be available to collect from the school reception once school
reopens and the Government have relaxed the rules on social distancing.

On Thursday 20™ August, pupils will be invited to receive their GCSE grades. | look
forward to welcoming you back to school to celebrate your successes and your hard
work from the last five years at The Grange Academy. Ahead of this date, | will write
to you to inform you of the arrangements and | will share information via social media.

In the meantime, stay safe and well.

Yours faithfully
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Miss H. L. Bate



